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13 September 2022 

Dear Queen Consort 

 

Please accept sincere and heartfelt condolences from your fellow Liverymen. We 

convey our profound sorrow at the death of Her Majesty the Queen to you, your 

husband King Charles III and the Royal Family.  
 

Her Majesty was a wonderful role model and leader of her people consistently 

demonstrating tireless dedication, devotion to duty and service delivered with warmth, 

integrity, a smile and a sense of humour. She will be remembered throughout the UK 

and around the world as an inspiration for many future generations.  

 

The Company has been privileged to produce a variety of magnificent lead planters 

for Her Majesty located in key locations around the Royal Estate over many years. 

The last of these was recently placed at the Royal Household Cricket Ground at 

Windsor Castle to mark her Platinum Jubilee. These Planters will demonstrate the 

loyalty and devotion of The Worshipful Company of Plumbers to Her Majesty in 

perpetuity. You may see these planters in the future. 

 

We look forward to the reign of King Charles III maintaining the standards set by Her 

Majesty and successfully developing the Monarchy to meet future challenges. 

We are confident that the King will be supremely successful and we confirm our 

loyalty and support to him in this substantial undertaking. He has often referred to the 

invaluable support that you provide to him and I am sure that this is a vital part of the 

formula for success.  

 

God save the King and the Queen Consort 

 

  


